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 Sheriff’s Deputies Looking for Missing Endangered Woman  

 
Town of Clay, New York – The Onondaga County Sheriff’s Office is requesting assistance from the public in 

locating a missing endangered woman who was last seen yesterday evening leaving her Town of Clay home. 

 

Deputies are attempting to locate 28-year-old Heather Olivia, who was last seen by her 

family members at approximately 11:15 p.m. leaving her Gaskin Road residence. 

Deputies say Olivia is operating a 2004 Honda Accord, four door sedan, color grey, 

bearing New York State registration GKK-3922. She is described as being a white 

female, 5’03” tall, weighing 100 pounds. She has blonde hair, blue eyes and reportedly 

suffers from depression. 

 

Olivia’s family is concerned for her emotional and physical 

welfare. Anyone with information on Olivia’s whereabouts or 

has contact with her is asked to call 911. 
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